
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLtNA’28542-!iOOl 
IN REPLY IXEFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

2 2 HAY 1993 

Ms. Nancy L. Sonnenfeld 
Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Health Studies 
Epidemiology and Surveillance Branch 
Agency for Toxic Substances and 

Disease Registry 
Atlanta, Georgia 30333 

Dear Ms. Sonnenfeld: 

This letter is to inform you that we are currently pursuing the 
information requested in your letter of February 23, 3.993. Our 
Facilities Department has been contacted to provide details on 
the residents located in base housing. Additionally, we are 
working with the Environmental Compliance Division to ascertajin 
information pertaining to the testing of supply water wells and 
treated drinking water under the Safe Drinking Water Act. 

We will forward the pertinent information as it becomes 
available. 

If you have questions or comments, please contact Mr. Neal Paul, 
Director, Installation Restoration Division, Environmental 
Management Department, at telephone (919) 451-5872/5874. 

Sincerely, - 

RCBkRT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 


